
3. TRAVIS ROAD - PETITION FOR ROADSIDE RESERVE

The Area Engineer reported in response to a petition to the Board requesting improvements to the
edging on Travis Road between Burwood Road and Frosts Road. The Board decided:

1. That the Board refer the request for some low planting along the front of Travis Country Estate
to a joint Board/Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee Working Party.

2. That the grassed area in front of the Estate be maintained in a safe and tidy condition by the
City Streets Unit until the outcome of a planned traffic management plan is known.

3. That the organiser of the petition be informed of this report and the situation with future plans for
Travis Road.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


